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Trinity News

(Summer – Friday 15th May 2015)
Message from the Headteacher.

As some of you may be aware, we have been interviewing this week as we will be saying goodbye to Mr Morris at the end of term. We would like to wish him all the best as he returns to Shropshire and hope all goes well for the future. We had a field of three well-qualified candidates for interview on Wednesday and have appointed an experienced new deputy who will be joining us in September. Thanks to the Student Council for their input, very valuable! We will be giving you more details once the process has been finalised and her school has been informed. We are fully staffed for September and will be giving you the list as soon as we can after half-term. 
Gemma Ainsworth (Rec TA) is leaving next week to move to Egypt. We send her our best wishes. We have a new Early Years specialist joining us in mid June to replace her position. In addition we have appointed a very experienced Learning Mentor to replace Sue Edwards. Both of these new members of staff will be joining us in June and we look forward to working with them.

As usual, if you have any concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to discuss these with us.

Sarah Chaloner
SATS KS2
I would like say well done to our Year 6 children for their hard work in preparation and while taking their SATs this week. The children have worked very hard and should be very proud of their efforts. I would also like to thank all the staff involved, especially Mr Morris, Mrs Murdoch and Mrs McConologue, for assisting the children. 

Website

We also have the new website almost ready to share with you. It integrates the App, calendar and news items and will be much more user friendly. School photos are being taken next week and the company are going to take photos for the website and the new school documentation.

We are also asking for ideas to add to our school motto Aim High. These are the suggestions so far:

Aim high - learn together and succeed

Aim high - learn, enjoy, achieve

Aim high, smile and achieve

Aim high - work hard, learn, love, achieve

Aim high – be the best

Aim high – learn, love, respect, achieve

We will be asking you to vote via the app for your favourites once they children have chosen their top choices.

Academic Review 

Monday June 1st is an INSET day for staff training. In the afternoon we have some appointments for any parents wishing to see their child's teacher. These are booked via the usual board system outside the office and available today.

PTA Disco
Just a reminder that if you would like your child to attend the Half Term Disco, then this is being held on Friday 22nd May.
Reception, 1 & 2 is 5.15pm to 6.15pm and Classes 3, 4, 5 & 6 6.30pm to 7.30pm. Tickets are £3. Tickets will be on sale until Tuesday 19th May at midday. This is a ticket only event and there will be no tickets on sale at the door.

School Coats
Please make sure your child has a waterproof jacket or coat at all times and ensure these are labelled with your child’s name. 
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